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University of Calcutta 

 

Notice 

 

All the candidates selected for taking admission in MPhil programme in the Department of 

Comparative Indian Language and Literature for the session of 2019-2020 are hereby requested 

to complete their admission procedure on 18th February, 2019 (Monday), between 11:30 am to 

4:00 pm at the office of the Secretary, UCAC, CU, with stipulated admission fees and required 

documents as mentioned in the advertisement.  

This is for further reference that the MPhil classes will be commenced from 19th February, 2019, 

11:30 onwards. Therefore all the candidates are requested to report at the Department on the 

stipulated date and time. 

 

Dr Mrinmoy Pramanick 

MPhil Programme Coordinator 

 


